
Palm trees are a reminder that, like in Matthew 21:9, we also can say, 
”Hosanna in the highest!” Jesus is our king, too, and He will deliver us!

YOU WILL NEED:

DIRECTIONS:

• Green Masking Tape
• Floral Wires
• Plastic Container

• Wire
• Stones
• Red Pen

• Scissors
• Jute Twine
• Soft Foam Material

• White Poster Board
• Diagonal Cutters 
• Hot Glue Gun 

1. Cut 4-6 inches 
of floral wire. Apply 
green masking tape 
on both sides, leaving 
1½” of the wire free 
on the end.

2. Taper the ends 
of the leaves with 
scissors. Make cuts 
along the edges to 
look like a palm leaf.

4. Bend two 18” 
pieces of floral wire 
in half to make the 
trunk. Bend ½” of 
the ends of the wire 
sideways.

6. Wrap jute twine 
around the plastic 
container using hot 
glue.

7. Stand the palm 
tree in the container. 
Put some rocks in the 
bottom.

3. Make about 25 
palm leaves.

8. Fill the entire 
container tightly with 
soft foam material.

9. Cut off a few 
pieces of jute twine 
and fluff them into 
a mat of fiber. Set 
aside.

10. Curl and spread 
the leaves on the 
palm tree. Cover soft 
foam material with 
the jute fiber. Tuck a 
few palm leaves into 
the pot under the 
palm tree.

11. Fashion a 
stand-up card 
holder from wire. 
Carefully write the 
word “Hosanna” 
on a piece of poster 
board. Insert it into 
the holder.

12. Palm tree is 
ready to provide 
leaves for the 
greeting of Jesus: 
“Hosanna in the 
Highest!”

5. Attach 20 palm 
leaves to the other 
end of the wire. Hot 
glue jute twine around 
the trunk of the palm 
tree.
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Adult assistance is suggested.


